SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2021 | 1PM - 4PM

Considered an important historical point of interest in the state by the California
Historical Advisory Committe, the Lopez Adobe is registered as a National
Historical Site, and a state and county Historical Site.

The home was purchased from the Lopez family in 1970 and restored in 1974 as

the original building for use as an early historical site, opening its doors to the
public on April 5, 1975.

ENJOY FREE GUIDED TOURS EVERY SCHOOL GROUPS ARE ENCOURAGED
4TH SUNDAY OF THE MONTH, OR TO VISIT THE HISTORIC LANDMARK,
BY APPOINTMENT. CALL TO INQUIRE.
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